@H%L\v\ TRAILS SCHOOL DIVISION

July 23, 2015

Cameron Cross
6 — 54 Donald Street
Winnipeg, MB R2C 1L6

Dear Cameron:

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, I would like to take the time to personally thank you for
your major role in spearheading the Pembina Trails Human Rights Project.

When you first shared your vision, we were intrigued. As a Board, we had high expectations
and want you to know that this project surpassed anything we could have ever imagined.
You truly used art to engage our entire community of learners. From students, to teachers,
and staff the Human Rights Project successfully sparked a strong desire to push for change.
Our entire Division is now more united than ever thanks to this unique child rights learning
opportunity.

The reach of this project, is impressive. It is safe to say we have motivated far more than the
15,000 members of our Pembina Trails” community. The two day event at Investors Group
Field this past May, encouraged Manitobans, Canadians, and others across the globe to not
only take note of what we have accomplished but to become involved in their own
discussions on human rights and social change.

We understand there was a great deal of work taking place behind the scenes in the year
leading up to this major event. Your dedication and ability to inspire your colleagues to work
collectively on such a major undertaking is impressive. Pembina Trails School Division is
fortunate to have such a passionate and dedicated Arts Consultant. We look forward to
supporting the next innovative idea.
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